
We strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
The bill also provides opportunity for URI students to learn added responsibility as community members 

and the ability to give back through local volunteering and charity support. 
 
 
 
Todd and Angela Rosenthal in support of our son, Brandon Rosenthal currently attending URI 

residing/renting at 30 Berth Ave 
S. Kingston, RI. 
 


